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May 1, 1963 

Professor José Ferrater Mnra 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora, 

Thank you very much for your letter commenting on Mr, Marías' 
book on Ortega. Your comments will be of great valué to us in 
discusslng an Engllsh translation with our editorial board, and 
we thank you for your interest. I am particularly grateful to 
you for your views on the need for editing for an English speaking 
audience. 

Sincerely yours, 

I^^MC&^I 
Mark C a r r o l l 

MC/law 


